
 
 

 
 
The VSTA Annual General Meeting will take place on May 16, 

2023, and we encourage any and all interested VSTA members to 

consider nominations for next year’s Executive Committee.  

 

These hard-working members provide union representation at the 

school, district and provincial level. Check out the “job description” 

at https://vsta.ca and see if you, or someone you know, might be 

a great fit for this upcoming opportunity!  

 

Link to the nomination form: 

https://questionnaire.simplesurvey.com/f/s.aspx?s=6569ee5a-

b842-4a3f-bfbf-4856ddf3b748 

  

 

 

 

 

The deadline for nominations,  

candidate statements and  

candidate photo is  

APRIL 25, 2023 9 AM.  

 NOMINATIONSi 

ARE OPEN! 
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